
IPMA Board Minutes 
 

November 12, 2020 
 
 
Shawn called GKC BOD virtual meeting to order at 2:03 pm 
  
President’s Report- Shawn 
• Central Leadership meeting – monthly calls with presidents in the region and Jennifer CR 

President to become more informed of things going on within the region.   
• Central Region Conference will combine with Southern Region in virtual conference in the 

Spring.  
• GKC Spring Conference?  Are we planning on doing the conference this year? Everyone agreed 

that we should start the planning process for virtual conference.  Steve asked if it would be a 4-
hour conference or a full day.  Looking at May 13, 2021 in the morning 8:30 – 12:30.  Additional 
business to be addressed at conference is elections and by laws.  Need to be thinking about a 
theme something positive. 

 
President-Elect’s Report- Steve  
• New Members activity for December?  We talked about a happy hour at CBIZ wanted to get 

feedback.  Do we want to postpone?  All agreed to postpone.  Discussed sending a letter and 
possibly a logo’ d item to send to them personally.  Sari will check on some items and the cost to 
send out to everyone.   

• Steve wanted to hear feedback on what has worked will/not well now that we have had four 
virtual meetings.  Discussed the current state of meeting and how we felt it was going.  Everyone 
agreed that we are going to prepare to do something new starting in January.   

 
Past President’s Report – Sari 
• Charity Update – We have collected $440.00 in donations.    
• GKC IPMA-HR website update he has been busy and will be more toward January. 
• 2019/2020 Membership Year Audit no movement on the audit.  Sari gave them the deadline of 

January for the BOD meeting. 
 

Treasurer’s Report – Kathy - Absent 
• August -October Treasurers reports and statements for us to review. 

 
Secretary’s Report - Christy 
• Review and Approval of Previous Meeting Minutes. Shawn motioned to approve minutes – 2nd by 

Debbie, all were in favor. 
• 3 members from KCPD brings our membership up to 80 
• Working with Casey on getting reminders out for monthly events 
• Starting with a new format on the announcement form. 

 
Program Chair’s Report – Casey 
• Nothing else to report 

 
Members-At-Large Report –Debbie 

• Will get a hold of CBIZ to let them know that we will not be coming in December. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 2:57 pm  
 
Next Board Meeting: January 14, 2020 – 2:00 pm – 3:00 pm with the event following. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Christy Mann 


